












,� liillll Texas Society of
CM Certified Public Accountants 

TAX SECTION 

State Bar of Texas 

We appreciate this opportunity to communicate and comment on the revisions to 
the IRM and would be happy to discuss our comments further with you. Please contact 
Ken Horwitz at 972-419-8383 or kmh@gpm-law.com, or David Colmenero at 214-749-
2462 or dcolmenero@meadowscollier.com if you would like to discuss our comments. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth M. Horwitz, JD, LLM, CPA 
Chair, Federal Tax Policy Committee 
Texas Society of CPAs 

avid E.�Colmenero, JD, LLM, CPA 
Chair, Tax Section 
State Bar of Texas 

Principal responsibility for drafting these comments was exercised by Kenneth M. 
Horwitz, JD, LLM, CPA; David E. Colmenero, JD, LLM, CPA, on behalf of the State 
Bar of Texas; and Christina A. Mondrik, JD, CPA. The Committee on Government 
Submissions (COGS) of the Tax Section of the State Bar of Texas has approved these 
comments. Jeffry M. Blair, JD; Henry Talavera, JD; and Jason B. Freeman, JD, CPA, 
vice chair and co-chairs of COGS, respectively, also reviewed these comments. Bob 
Probasco, JD, CPA, reviewed the comments and made suggestions on behalf of COGS. 

cc: Donna C. Hansberry, Chief, Appeals, IRS Office of Appeals 
Mary Beth Murphy, Commissioner, IRS Small Business/Self-Employed Division 
Nina E. Olson, National Taxpayer Advocate 
Texas Members of U.S. Congress 
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